Hello there. My name is Chloe Fimiano and I am a film student at Temple
University.  I am currently in the process of pre-production for my senior
project final film and I am in search for a director of photography.  I
grew up in Easton, and am filming there April 9 and 10.  I thought I would
extend my search to your film department, in hopes of getting into contact
with skilled student filmmakers who are eager to add to their reel in
addition to being a part of an exciting short film.



-- 
Chloe Ona Fimiano
chloeohproductions.wordpress.com
Film | Edit | Production Design
chloefimiano@gmail.com
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